
 
 

Greenlight Communities Announces Sponsorship of Arizona Institute of Architects 

Greenlight Communities, an established Scottsdale-based developer specializing in 
attainable rental housing across Arizona, proudly announces its sponsorship of the Arizona 
Institute of Architects (AIA). This partnership, alongside many other organizations, 
underscores Greenlight's commitment to supporting architectural excellence and 
innovation across Arizona. 

The Arizona Institute of Architects is dedicated to advancing the profession of architecture 
through advocacy, education, and community outreach. AIA provides valuable resources 
and networking opportunities for architects, designers, and allied professionals, fostering 
collaboration and knowledge-sharing within the industry. 

"We are thrilled to support the Arizona Institute of Architects through this sponsorship," 
said Dan Richards, Partner at Greenlight. "AIA plays a crucial role in promoting best 
practices in architecture and design, which aligns closely with Greenlight's mission of 
providing Arizona communities with well-designed high-quality rental housing.” 

Richard Jesen, a partner at Worksbureau, recommended Greenlight's sponsorship of AIA. 
Worksbureau, a trusted partner of Greenlight on Cabana projects, emphasizes the 
importance of community engagement and professional development in architecture. 

Greenlight looks forward to leveraging this partnership to further support architectural 
advancements and foster meaningful connections within the Arizona design community. 

About Greenlight: Greenlight Communities believes that everyone deserves to live in a 
home they can afford in a community that they love. By disrupting the traditional apartment 
model, Greenlight is developing attainable rental housing that meets that needs of today’s 
budget-conscious renter. Combining modern design with technological advancements in 
construction and operations, Greenlight’s Cabana and Streamliner apartment brands 
provide studio, one and two-bedroom units in well-located communities through metro 
Phoenix. More than 4,000 units are currently under construction or in planning and 
development.  

About Arizona Institute of Architects (AIA): What started as 13 architects in a New York 
office in 1857 has grown to become the largest, most influential network of architects and 
design professionals in 2023. Our 98,000+ global member community shares a passion for 
design, a desire to change the world, and a commitment to the highest standards of 
practice. We don’t follow the standards, we set them. We’re a force for positive change. 
And together, with our members, we’re designing a better world, for everyone.  


